
Friday Update, November 17, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, November 17, 2023. 
 
 

 
 

Reminder, report cards are available for parents and guardians to view in 
your Aeries Parent Portal.   
 
If you wish to receive a paper copy of the report card, please send a 
request to your child’s teacher using ParentSquare. Please contact your 
child's teacher through ParentSquare if you have any concerns that you 
would like to discuss following a review of the report card. 
 

 

 



 
 

As we prepare for this holiday season, the Board of Trustees and I want to 
take a moment and express our deepest gratitude and appreciation to our 
students, families, and staff.  
 
We are very thankful for our students.  They bring a wonderful vibrancy to 
our school campuses.  We are thankful for their intellectual curiosity, their 
school spirit, the way they help others, and how they step-up in leadership 
roles to make a difference at their schools. We greatly appreciate the 
diverse perspectives and backgrounds our students bring to our school 
community.  

We are also grateful for all of our amazing school staff.  We are proud that 
our staff not only teaches our students, but they also take the time to build 
relationships with our students and their families.  Each of our staff 
members plays a key role in the life of a child, and we are so grateful for all 
their unwavering dedication and commitment that they have for our 
students. Our staff do amazing things to make differences in the lives of our 
students. We thank you. 

We are grateful to our families – parents, grandparents, and 
guardians.  Thank you for entrusting your most precious gifts – your 
children – to us for their education. Thank you for partnering with us to 
provide the best education to your child.  

May your homes be filled with joy and happiness during this holiday 
season. Wishing you and your family a very Happy Thanksgiving.  
 
Best Wishes Always, Dr. Kawaguchi, Superintendent.  



 
REMINDER 

 

 
 

 
*Please note that there will not be a Friday message on November 24th. 

 


